
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE SOO TOWNSHIP BOARD 

March 8, 2021 

 
             
The following Board Members were present: Larry Perron, Supervisor, Jim Callon, Don 
Kucharczyk, Jim Callon, Don Kucharczyk, Cheryl Thoresen and Andree Watson 
 
The Following members of the Soo Township Fire Department were present:  Jeff Killips, Fire 
Chief, Rob Shields, Captain, Mike Povey, Captain, Robert Autore, Rob Horn, Pat Mackin, Chris 
Matheny, Daniel Remer, Eric Thomas, Todd Vandersys, and Keenan Wojnarksi.   
   
The meeting was called by the Fire Department to meet with Board members to discuss 
concerns they have regarding the Department, including vehicles, fire gear and accessories, 
equipment and the Fire Hall itself and the possibility of a millage for the Fire Department.  
 
Firefighter, Rob Horn, did a slide presentation on what he felt was the needs of the Fire 
Department in order to have it run more efficiently. 
 
The Fire Department agreed their primary concern was a new truck.  The Township has applied 
for 2% Funds for a new truck and we haven’t heard from them as of the meeting. 
  

Following discussions, Jim Callon offered his services to meet with the group to come up with 
costs of all of their requests to see what could be a part of next year’s budget and what can be 
part of a long range plan without the need of a millage. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:10 pm. 
 
Andree Watson 
Soo Township Clerk 


